
 

 

 

 

 
At St John’s CE VA First School the health, safety and wellbeing of every child is our top priority. 

We expect all staff, governors, parent/carers and visitors to share this commitment to safeguarding our pupils. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 2022 

Dear Parents 

Virtual Parent Evenings and catch up Share My Work sessions 

We will be holding virtual Parents Evenings after the half term break.  The meetings will take place virtually, using a 
new video appointment system provided by ParentMail. 
 
Appointments for years R, 1, 2 and 4 will take place during weeks commencing 28th February and 7th March.  
Appointments for year 3 will take place weeks commencing 7th and 14th March. 
 
We wish to keep these meetings very focused on your child’s attitude to learning, the progress they have made this 
year and whether they are on track to achieve age related expectations by the end of the year.  Appointments are 10 
minutes long and will automatically end when 10 minutes is up to ensure teachers can keep all appointments made.  
If you have something to discuss that needs a longer appointment, please contact your child’s teacher via the year 
group email and they will arrange to see you at a separate time. 
 
When invited to book an appointment, log in to ParentMail and go to the ‘Parents Evenings’ option on the main menu 
(see screen shot below). 
 
To join your video appointment, log in to ParentMail and go to ‘Video Appointments’ and click / tap on the ‘Join’ button 
at the appropriate time. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 
At St John’s CE VA First School the health, safety and wellbeing of every child is our top priority. 

We expect all staff, governors, parent/carers and visitors to share this commitment to safeguarding our pupils. 

 
Share my work catch up sessions 
During the week commencing 28th February, we will run catch up ‘Share My Work’ sessions for any parents / carers 
who were unable to attend the sessions held in January.  If you wish to attend, please complete the booking form on 
ParentMail. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Claire Marsland 
Head Teacher 

 


